September 25, 2018
Garnett, Kansas

The Governing Body of the City of Garnett met in regular session on September 25, 2018 at 6:00
p.m. at City Hall with the following individuals present: Jody Cole, Mayor; Greg A. Gwin and
Brigitte Brecheisen-Huss, City Commissioners; Terry J. Solander, City Attorney; and Nancy
Hermreck, Interim City Clerk. Absent: Will Mechnig, Student Representative; and Chris Weiner,
City Manager.

CALL TO ORDER
Mayor Cole called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited, followed by Doug Meyer, First Christian Church, giving
the invocation.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The Governing Body reviewed the September 11, 2018 City Commission Meeting minutes. A
motion was made by Mayor Cole to approve the September 11, 2018 City Commission Meeting
minutes as amended. Commissioner Brecheisen-Huss seconded the motion. Motion passed 3-0.

The Governing Body reviewed the September 13, 2018 minutes of the Special City Commission
Meeting. A motion was made by Mayor Cole to approve the September 13, 2018 Special City
Commission Meeting minutes as written. Commissioner Gwin seconded the motion. Motion
passed 3-0.

CITIZENS TO BE HEARD
No citizens to be heard.

GOVERNING BODY
Commissioner Brecheisen-Huss thanked city staff for the work they put in for city wide clean-up.
She also thanked the individuals who placed the fall décor around the downtown square.

Commissioner Gwin acknowledged the huge success of Cornstock.

Mayor Cole also acknowledged Cornstock as a great event. She thanked the Board and volunteers
for all the time they spend planning and organizing the day. Mayor Cole commended the Fair
Associaf[ion on the Mayhem Bull Riding event and the wonderful entertainment it provided.

REGULAR BUSINESS
e Consideration of Semi-monthly Bills and Payroll in the amount of $664,363.99.
Commissioner Gwin explained $520,810.00 was debt service, paying debt down. Mayor
Cole made a motion to approve the semi-monthly bills and payroll in the amount of
$664,363.99. Commissioner Brecheisen-Huss seconded the motion. Motion passed 3-0.

INFORMATIONAL ITEMS
City Manager’s Report was received.



Minutes — September 25, 2018
Page 2

League of Kansas Municipalities Annual Conference October 6h, 70 & 8 in Topeka.
Commissioner Gwin will be attending the entire conference. Mayor Cole and Commissioner
Brecheisen-Huss will be attending on Monday, October 8th.

Joint City/County Commission Meeting Monday, October 22™ at 6:00 p.m.

CITIZENS TO BE HEARD
No Citizens to be heard.

With no further business to come before the Governing Body, Mayor Cole made a motion to
adjourn the meeting. Commissioner Gwin seconded the motion. Motion passed 3-0.

Meeting adjourned at 6:09 p.m. mﬁ\@
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